- To Whorm It May Concern:

Please be advised that some of the ima'gf:s. we have for this document are of substandard
* quality and may be difficult to read. Our office has produced the best copies available.
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. If you have any questions, please

contact our Business Services Information Line at 651-296-2803 or 1-877-351-6767.

Office of the Minnesota Secretary of State
Business Services Division
















